
   ST. AGNES CATHOLIC CHURCH   
 

Earlier this year St. Agnes Parish held small-group sessions to listen to our faithful’s 

experiences in the Church, in a process called a synod.  

 

Your voices and feedback were heard and affirmed! Please visit our St. Agnes web site 

at www.saint-agnes.org where there are links to both the Diocesan Synod Synthesis 

Report and our St. Agnes Synod Report for your review at your convenience. If you do 

not have access to the St. Agnes web site, please contact our Parish Office who can 

arrange for a printed copy of the reports. 

 

The diocese will offer a second opportunity in September for our members to be heard, 

this time via a survey. Cardinal designate McElroy is encouraging that each and every 

one of us participate in a survey that will further assist the church in better ministering 

at all levels. The survey is also important for those who did not participate in the small-

group sessions.  

 

A QR code is included at the bottom of this page that can be scanned with your smart 

phone to take the survey, beginning September 6. The QR code can be shared with 

others, family and friends, to take the survey.  

Also, you can enter web address: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/sandiegosynod 

Into your internet browser to access the survey, or contact the Parish Office for a 

printed copy.  

 

Email St. Agnes PSC Tom Frichtel at tfrichtel@cox.net if you need assistance. 

 

Let’s be inclusive and invite family members, friends or neighbors to share their input. 

The survey will be open for 30 days beginning September 6. We look forward to 

hearing from you! 
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